
SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 
 

Saturday, April 10th 

 5:00 pm  Elena Calarco 

  by  Gino & Donna DeFilippis 

Sunday, April 11th 

  8:30 am  Domenic Fazzari 

  by Pat & Cosma Corbo 

                 Elena Calarco 

  by The Catholic Women’s League  

10:00 am  For the Intentions of Alisha & Jeevan 

                                 DeSilva 

  by Nelufa DeSilva 

                For the Intention of Joanna & Edward 

                      Aguiar on the 50th Wedding Anniversary 

  by Peter & Joanne Bozzo 

               Tony, Maddalena & Emidio Mastronardi & 

                                   Nicodemo & Giuseppina Racco 

  by Emilio & Maria Racco 

Wednesday, April 14th 

 7:00 pm  Karl & Eva Schubert 

  by Erika & Michael Balicki 

Friday, April 16th 

 7:00 pm  Mary Manchisi 

  by DeSimini & Bozzo Families 

Saturday, April 17th 

 5:00 pm  Peggy Anda Rivett 

  by The Catholic Women’s League 

Sunday, April 18th 

 8:30 am  Alexander Battaglia 

  by Teresa Battaglia 

10:00 am  Intention of Luciano Conte 

                Elena Calarco 

  by Mary Curcio 

              Aurora & Justiniano Panibio Jr. 

              Vince Cancelli 

  by Rita Cancelli 

 

ONLINE GOSPEL STUDY 
The Children’s Gospel Study is designed 

for children from 3 – 10 years of age.  Join 

us every Sunday at 2:00 pm for 30 minutes 

through the use of “GOOGLE MEET”.  

Parents are welcome to join in.  Those 

interested, may send an email to Olivia 

Torrone at oliviatorrone@hotmail.com 

SACRAMENT OF 
BAPTISM 

We welcome into the Church 

of Jesus Christ:   ISABELLA 

LOUISE GENCHI, daughter 

of Michael & Gina, who will receive the 

Sacrament of Baptism on Sunday.  May the 

Lord Jesus pour His blessings on Isabella 

and their families.  The Baptism will take 

place privately at 11:30 am.  
 

DIVINE 

MERCY 

SUNDAY 
Join us today, 

Sunday, April 11th at 

3:00 pm as we pray the Chaplet to 

the Divine Mercy followed by the 

Celebration of Mass. 
“I desire that the whole world know  

My infinite Mercy. 

I desire to grant unimaginable  

graces to those souls who 

 trust in My mercy.” 
Jesus to St. Faustina 

 

ENROLLMENT FOR THE 

SACRAMENT OF 

CONFIRMATION 
THIS SATURDAY, APRIL 10th  

OR SATURDAY, APRIL 24th  
Due to the limited capacity of our 
Church, we ask that the Confirmandi and 

one Parent plan to attend.  Confirmandi 
are to bring their signed “Commitment 

Sheet’ which will be collected after 

receiving the “Cross Pendant”.    
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DIVINE MERCY  – APRIL 11th, 2021 
 

Most Reverend 

John A. 

Boissonneau 
We are delighted to welcome 
our newly appointed Bishop 

Boissonneau, to Sacred Heart Parish.  Bishop 
Boissonneau has offered to celebrate all Masses 
next weekend, April 17th & April 18th.   Given the 
“stay-at-home order” imposed this past week, 
and attendance is limited to 15% capacity, we 
realize that many of you will not be able to attend 
in person, but as usual, the 10:00 am Mass on 
Sunday will be livestreamed on Facebook by 
clicking the link below: 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/catego
ry/Religious-Organization/Sacred-Heart-
Parish-King-City-112692893718402/ 
Bishop Boissonneau is the Auxiliary Bishop of 
Toronto with responsibility for the Northern 
Region which includes 52 parishes in York Region 
and Simcoe County.  Bishop Boissonneau was 
born in Toronto and ordained to the priesthood 
on December 14th, 1974.  He served at the 
Chancery office and after graduate studies served 
from 1982 until 2001 in the education of priests 
at St. Augustine’s Seminary of Toronto.  In 
addition to his regional responsibilities, he is also 
Vicar for Christian Education and Archdiocesan 
Liaison with the Catholic Faculties of Theology.   
 

SHARELIFE SUNDAY IS NEXT WEEK!!! 

OUR PARISH GOAL is set at $59,000.00. 
This year we are encouraging you to give at 
sharelife.org, where you can make a one-time or 
monthly gift by credit card and designate it to our 
parish’s campaign.  Monthly giving is a convenient way 
to spread your ShareLife contribution over the course of 
a year.  Contact ShareLife at slife@archtoronto.org or 
416-934-3411 if you have any questions about pre-
authorized giving.  

Thank you for supporting ShareLife! 

SACRAMENTAL 

PREPARATION FOR FIRST 

HOLY COMMUNION  
Any questions pertaining to the 

instructional sessions are to be directed by 

contacting:  Liliana Meschino, E-mail: 

lilianameschino3@gmail.com. 

 

SACRAMENTAL 

PREPARATION FOR 

CONFIRMATION  
Any questions relating to the Sacrament of 

Confirmation are to be directed to Joe and 

Lily Meschino, Confirmation Coordinators 

E-Mail:   jlsacredheartparish@gmail.com. 

 

A NOTE FROM FR. JOHN 
This is the day the Lord has made;  

let us rejoice and be glad! 
I offer my gratitude to all those who were involved in our 
Holy Week - Easter Triduum celebrations.  We thank our 
Choirs and Musicians, in particular, The Holy Redeemer 
Pilgrims Choir, for their great gift of music which 
contributed such joy, beauty and solemnity to our 
celebrations.  The St. Joseph’s Group for ensuring that 
the Hall and the Church were spic and span.  The St. 
Martha’s Group, for preparing, and decorating each day 
making the church look so spectacularly beautiful both 
for the Altar of Repose in the Hall and in the Church.  
Our Lectors, our Ministers of the Eucharist, Ushers, 
Videographers, our Altar Server Frank Donato, our pew 
Sanitizers, and all of you for joining us whether in person 
or from your homes.  None of this would be possible 
without the dedication and hard work of so many 
volunteers which our Parish is so blessed with.  Let us 
continue to rejoice and be glad this Easter Season.  Let 
us give thanks to God who is so good for all the gifts of 
our wonderful parish! 
I also offer my appreciation to Branko Mihaljevic and to 
Peter Bozzo for initiating the Spring cleaning and 
grounds keeping around our property. 
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